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Eventually, you will definitely discover a supplementary experience and exploit by spending more cash. still when? do you bow to that you require to get those every
needs considering having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even more
roughly the globe, experience, some places, considering history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your enormously own become old to feat reviewing habit. in the midst of guides you could enjoy now is Oracle le Application Framework Developer Guide Build
Multiplatform Enterprise le Apps below.

Database Systems for Advanced Applications Hiroyuki Kitagawa 2010-04-07 This two
volume set LNCS 5981 and LNCS 5982 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the
15th International Conference on Database Systems for Advanced Applications,
DASFAA 2010, held in Tsukuba, Japan, in April 2010. The 39 revised full papers and
16 revised short papers presented together with 3 invited keynote papers, 22
demonstration papers, 6 industrial papers, and 2 keynote talks were carefully
reviewed and selected from 285 submissions. The papers of the first volume are
organized in topical sections on P2P-based technologies, data mining technologies,
XML search and matching, graphs, spatialdatabases, XML technologies, time series
and streams, advanced data mining, query processing, Web, sensor networks and
communications, information management, as well as communities and Web graphs. The
second volume contains contributions related to trajectories and moving objects,
skyline queries, privacy and security, data streams, similarity search and event
processing, storage and advanced topics, industrial, demo papers, and tutorials
and panels.
The Book of Visual Studio .NET Robert B. Dunaway 2002 Covers topics such as
integrating multiple .NET technologies, cross-language integration, versioning,
database and monitoring tools for application development, accessing data, and
COM+.
Computerworld 1993-12-13 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers worldwide.
Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-monthly
publication, focused conference series and custom research form the hub of the
world's largest global IT media network.
Modern PHP Josh Lockhart 2015-02-16 PHP is experiencing a renaissance, though it
may be difficult to tell with all of the outdated PHP tutorials online. With this
practical guide, you’ll learn how PHP has become a full-featured, mature language
with object-orientation, namespaces, and a growing collection of reusable
component libraries. Author Josh Lockhart—creator of PHP The Right Way, a popular
initiative to encourage PHP best practices—reveals these new language features in
action. You’ll learn best practices for application architecture and planning,
databases, security, testing, debugging, and deployment. If you have a basic
understanding of PHP and want to bolster your skills, this is your book. Learn
modern PHP features, such as namespaces, traits, generators, and closures Discover
how to find, use, and create PHP components Follow best practices for application
security, working with databases, errors and exceptions, and more Learn tools and
techniques for deploying, tuning, testing, and profiling your PHP applications
Explore Facebook’s HVVM and Hack language implementations—and how they affect
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modern PHP Build a local development environment that closely matches your
production server
Oracle Fusion Applications Development and Extensibility Handbook Vladimir Ajvaz
2014-01-03 Master Oracle Fusion Applications Design and Personalization Deliver
highly adaptable business applications that bolster productivity and drive
informed decision-making. Oracle Fusion Applications Development and Extensibility
Handbook contains best practices, real-world case studies, and technical deep
dives. Discover how to manage design- and run-time customizations, extend existing
UIs and build new ones, secure your applications, and integrate with other
systems. This Oracle Press guide offers complete coverage of the latest cloud and
SOA-based features. Explore Oracle Fusion Applications components and architecture
Plan, develop, debug, and deploy customizations Extend out-of-the-box
functionality with Oracle JDeveloper Modify web applications using Oracle Composer
Incorporate Oracle SOA Suite 11g composites Validate code through sandboxes and
test environments Secure data using authorization, authentication, and encryption
Design and distribute personalized BI reports Automate jobs with Oracle Enterprise
Scheduler Change appearance and branding of your applications with the Oracle ADF
Skin Editor Extend and customize CRM with Application Composer
OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study Guide Scott
Selikoff 2020-07-21 Oracle has announced big changes to its Oracle Certified
Professional (OCP) Java SE 11 certification program. As of October 1, 2020, the
OCP Java SE 11 Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 and Programmer II Exam 1Z0-816 will be
retired, and Oracle will begin offering a new Developer Exam 1Z0-819 to replace
the previous exams. The good news is you’ll only need to pass one exam instead of
two exams to earn the OCP certification! If you’re working toward the current OCP
Java SE 11 certification, keep going. You have until October 1, 2020 to complete
your current OCP. If you’ve already taken the Programmer I Exam 1Z0-815 and would
like to take the Programmer II Exam 1Z0-816, you have until September 30, 2020 to
take the exam in the current program. NOTE: Oracle will continue to offer the
Upgrade Exam 1Z0-817 (Upgrade from OCA Java 7 & 8). Thecompletely-updated
preparation guide for the new OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11
Programmer II exam—covers Exam 1Z0-816 Java, a platform-independent, objectoriented programming language, is used primarily in mobile and desktop application
development. It is a popular language for client-side cloud applications and the
principal language used to develop Android applications. Oracle has recently
updated its Java Programmer certification tracks for Oracle Certified
Professional. OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study
Guide ensures that you are fully prepared for this difficult certification exam.
Covering 100% of exam objectives, this in-depth study guide provides comprehensive
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coverage of the functional-programming knowledge necessary to succeed. Every exam
topic is thoroughly and completely covered including exceptions and assertions,
class design, generics and collections, threads, concurrency, IO and NIO, and
more. Access to Sybex's superior online interactive learning environment and test
bank—including self-assessment tests, chapter tests, bonus practice exam
questions, electronic flashcards, and a searchable glossary of important
terms—provides everything you need to be fully prepared on exam day. This musthave guide: Covers all exam objectives such as inheriting abstract classes and
interfaces, advanced strings and localization, JDBC, and Object-Oriented design
principles and patterns Explains complex material and reinforces your
comprehension and retention of important topics Helps you master more advanced
areas of functional programming Demonstrates practical methods for building Java
solutions OCP Oracle Certified Professional Java SE 11 Programmer II Study Guide
will prove invaluable for anyone seeking achievement of this challenging exam, as
well as junior- to senior-level programmers who uses Java as their primary
programming language.
Practical Oracle E-Business Suite Syed Zaheer 2016-09-30 Learn to build and
implement a robust Oracle E-Business Suite system using the new release, EBS 12.2.
This hands-on, real-world guide explains the rationale for using an Oracle EBusiness Suite environment in a business enterprise and covers the major
technology stack changes from EBS version 11i through R12.2. You will learn to
build up an EBS environment from a simple single-node installation to a complex
multi-node high available setup. Practical Oracle E-Business Suite focuses on
release R12.2, but key areas in R12.1 are also covered wherever necessary.
Detailed instructions are provided for the installation of EBS R12.2 in single and
multi-node configurations, the logic and methodology used in EBS patching, and
cloning of EBS single-node and complex multi-node environments configured with
RAC. This book also provides information on FMW used in EBS 12.2, as well as
performance tuning and EBS 12.2 on engineered system implementations. What You
Will Learn:/bbr/pdivp/pulliUnderstand Oracle EBS software and the underlying
technology stack componentsbr/liliInstall/configure Oracle E-Business Suite R12.2
in simple and HA complex setupsbr/liliManage Oracle EBS 12.2br/liliUse online
patching (adop) for Installation of Oracle EBS patchesbr/liliClone an EBS
environment in simple and complex configurationsbr/liliPerform and tune Oracle EBS
in all layers (Application/DB/OS/NW)br/liliSecure E-Business Suite
R12.2br/li/ul/divbrbWho This Book Is For:/bp/pp/pp/pp/pp/pp/p Developers, data
architects, and data scientists looking to integrate the most successful big data
open stack architecture and how to choose the correct technology in every layer
Oracle PL/SQL Programming Steven Feuerstein 2002 The authors have revised and
updated this bestseller to include both the Oracle8i and new Oracle9i Internetsavvy database products.
Computerworld 2004-07-05 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers worldwide.
Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-monthly
publication, focused conference series and custom research form the hub of the
world's largest global IT media network.
Oracle9i Development by Example Dan Hotka 2002 Annotation Find out how to use
Oracle9i to get a business where it needs to be for the future of the Internet.
Learn the ins and outs of the Oracle9i development environment from product
installation to advanced management configuration. Extend Oracle9i's functionality
using the new database environment including: forms, reports, and Web sites built
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with PL/SQL, Java, XML, and Portal. Increase business interactivity with
Oracle9i's new administrative features. Coverage of the following in an easy to
learn format: building, monitoring, and tuning an Oracle9i database; learning the
enhanced partitioning features of Oracle9i; building Web sites using Oracle9i and
PL/SQL, Java, and XML; building forms and reports using Developer 6i; using the
popular TOAD development tool; understanding newer tools such as Log Miner; and
comprehensive tutorials on SQL and PL/SQL. Dan Hotka is a director of database
field operations for Quest Software. He has more than 23 years of experience in
the computer industry and more than 18 years of experience with Oracle products.
He's an acknowledged Oracle expert, with Oracle experience dating back to the
Oracle v4.0 days. His last book is Oracle8i from Scratch (Que) and he has coauthored the popular books Oracle Unleashed, Oracle8 Server Unleashed, Oracle
Development Unleashed (all from Sams Publishing), and Special Edition Using
Oracle8/8i (Que Publishing). Dan is frequently published in Oracle Professional,
and regularly speaks at Oracle conferences and user groups around the world.
Create Rapid Web Applications Using Oracle Application Express Riaz Ahmed
2012-01-06 In this fast paced technological age, where things change rapidly, no
one has the time to go through lengthy concept books just to assess what the
technology has for them. As an IT professional, I too prefer concise practical
books that do not take long to understand the features offered by the new
technology. As a strong supporter of practical stuff, I have endeavored to write
this book on Oracle Application Express. In this book, I am sharing my personal
APEX learning experience that I got by developing a clone of the sample
application provided with Oracle Application Express. This book will walk you
through to create a professional looking web-based database application. A great
starting point for novice and equally beneficial for intermediate users, this book
will allow users to practically explore Oracle Application Express (APEX)
themselves. Besides creation of individual application pages, this book will
demonstrate many professional techniques, summarized at the end of each chapter,
to apply them to your own projects. Leaving out the boring bits, this book will
emphasize on the inspiring and realistic example from the first chapter and will
provide guidance in the following areas to make it a one-stop solution:• APEX
introduction• Create APEX development environment• Create a professional looking
web-based database application in APEX • Advanced Reporting• Application
deployment• Access the application, remotely and in LANIf you really want to know
what APEX is, try the practical stuff provided in this book and become an APEX
fan. I hope this to be the best practical book on Oracle Application Express.
Expert Oracle Application Express Doug Gault 2015-08-20 Expert Oracle Application
Express, 2nd Edition is newly updated for APEX 5.0 and brings deep insight from
some of the best APEX practitioners in the field today. You'll learn about
important features in APEX 5.0, and how those can be applied to make your
development work easier and with greater impact on your business. Oracle
Application Express (APEX) is an entirely web-based development framework that is
built into every edition of Oracle Database. The framework rests upon Oracle’s
powerful PL/SQL language, enabling power users and developers to rapidly develop
applications that easily scale to hundreds, even thousands of concurrent users.
APEX has seen meteoric growth and is becoming the tool of choice for ad-hoc
application development in the enterprise. The many authors of Expert Oracle
Application Express, 2nd Edition build their careers around APEX. They know what
it takes to make the product sing—developing secure applications that can be
deployed globally to users inside and outside a large enterprise. The authors come
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together in this book to share some of their deepest and most powerful insights
into solving the difficult problems surrounding globalization, configuration and
lifecycle management, and more. New in this edition for APEX 5.0 is coverage of
Oracle REST Data Services, map integration, jQuery with APEX, and the new Page
Designer. You’ll learn about debugging and performance, deep secrets to
customizing your application u ser interface, how to secure applications from
intrusion, and about deploying globally in multiple languages. Expert Oracle
Application Express, 2nd Edition is truly a book that will move you and your
skillset a big step towards the apex of Application Express development. Contains
all-new content on Oracle REST Data Services, jQuery in APEX, and map integration
Addresses globalization and other concerns of enterprise-level development Shows
how to customize APEX for your own application needs
Computer Information Systems and Industrial Management Khalid Saeed 2019-09-12
This book constitutes the proceedings of the 18th International Conference on
Computer Information Systems and Industrial Management Applications, CISIM 2019,
held in Belgrade, Serbia, in September 2019. The 43 full papers presented together
with 3 abstracts of keynotes were carefully reviewed and selected from 70
submissions. The main topics covered by the chapters in this book are biometrics,
security systems, multimedia, classification and clustering, industrial
management. Besides these, the reader will find interesting papers on computer
information systems as applied to wireless networks, computer graphics, and
intelligent systems. The papers are organized in the following topical sections:
biometrics and pattern recognition applications; computer information systems;
industrial management and other applications; machine learning and high
performance computing; modelling and optimization; various aspects of computer
security.
Oracle Fusion Developer Guide Frank Nimphius 2009-11-14 Master Oracle Fusion
Middleware Successfully design rich enterprise web applications using the detailed
information in this Oracle Press volume. Oracle Fusion Developer Guide goes beyond
the predominant drag-and-drop methods in Oracle JDeveloper 11g and provides a
wealth of examples that address common development scenarios when using Oracle
Fusion Middleware. Work with Oracle JDeveloper 11g, define navigation rules,
accept and validate user input, build page layouts and skins, and incorporate
drag-and-drop functionality into web applications. This authoritative resource
also explains how to secure and internationalize your applications. Understand the
Oracle Application Development Framework and Oracle ADF Faces Rich Client
lifestyle Construct Oracle ADF data controls, task flows, and dynamic regions
Graphically represent information with Oracle ADF Faces DVT components Modularize
applications using Oracle ADF libraries, Oracle ADF task flows, and other reusable
components Define dynamic navigation rules in Oracle Fusion Middleware web
applications Leverage Web 2.0 features using Oracle ADF Faces Rich Client
components Control user access with Oracle WebLogic Server and Oracle ADF security
For a complete list of Oracle Press titles, visit www.OraclePressBooks.com
InfoWorld 2001-03-26 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Oracle Web Applications Andrew Odewahn 1999 An easytounderstand guide to creating
Oracle8i Web applications using Pl/SQL, HTML, XML, WebDB, and Oracle Application
Server, describing the packages in the PL/SQL toolkit, demonstrating sample Web
applications, and explaining to extend relational database concepts to Web
content. Original. (Beginner)
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Big Data Analytics with Applications in Insider Threat Detection Bhavani
Thuraisingham 2017-11-22 Today's malware mutates randomly to avoid detection, but
reactively adaptive malware is more intelligent, learning and adapting to new
computer defenses on the fly. Using the same algorithms that antivirus software
uses to detect viruses, reactively adaptive malware deploys those algorithms to
outwit antivirus defenses and to go undetected. This book provides details of the
tools, the types of malware the tools will detect, implementation of the tools in
a cloud computing framework and the applications for insider threat detection.
IBM Cloud Private Application Developer's Guide Ahmed Azraq 2019-05-01 IBM® Cloud
Private is an application platform for developing and managing containerized
applications across hybrid cloud environments, on-premises and public clouds. It
is an integrated environment for managing containers that includes the container
orchestrator Kubernetes, a private image registry, a management console, and
monitoring frameworks. This IBM Redbooks® publication covers tasks that are
performed by IBM CloudTM Private application developers, such as deploying
applications, application packaging with helm, application automation with DevOps,
using Microclimate, and managing your service mesh with Istio. The authors team
has many years of experience in implementing IBM Cloud Private and other cloud
solutions in production environments. Throughout this book, we used the approach
of providing you the recommended practices in those areas. As part of this
project, we also developed several code examples, which can be downloaded from the
Redbooks GitHub web page. If you are an IBM Cloud Private application developer,
this book is for you. If you are an IBM Cloud Private systems administrator, you
can see the IBM Redbooks publication IBM Private Cloud Systems Administrator's
Guide, SG248440.
Ten Types of Innovation Larry Keeley 2013-07-15 Innovation principles to bring
about meaningful and sustainablegrowth in your organization Using a list of more
than 2,000 successful innovations,including Cirque du Soleil, early IBM
mainframes, the Ford Model-T,and many more, the authors applied a proprietary
algorithm anddetermined ten meaningful groupings—the Ten Types ofInnovation—that
provided insight into innovation. The TenTypes of Innovation explores these
insights to diagnosepatterns of innovation within industries, to identify
innovationopportunities, and to evaluate how firms are performing
againstcompetitors. The framework has proven to be one of the mostenduring and
useful ways to start thinking abouttransformation. Details how you can use these
innovation principles to bringabout meaningful—and sustainable—growth within
yourorganization Author Larry Keeley is a world renowned speaker,
innovationconsultant, and president and co-founder of Doblin, the
innovationpractice of Monitor Group; BusinessWeek named Keeley one of
sevenInnovation Gurus who are changing the field The Ten Types of Innovation
concept has influenced thousands ofexecutives and companies around the world since
its discovery in1998. The Ten Types of Innovation is the first bookexplaining how
to implement it.
Network World 2002-07-15 For more than 20 years, Network World has been the
premier provider of information, intelligence and insight for network and IT
executives responsible for the digital nervous systems of large organizations.
Readers are responsible for designing, implementing and managing the voice, data
and video systems their companies use to support everything from business critical
applications to employee collaboration and electronic commerce.
Oracle ADF Real World Developer's Guide Jobinesh Purushothaman 2012-10-22 Become
an ADF expert with essential tips n' tricks and case studies for leveraging your
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ADF applications.
Web Database Applications with PHP and MySQL Hugh E. Williams 2002 Combines
language tutorials with application design advice to cover the PHP server-side
scripting language and the MySQL database engine.
Effortless App Development with Oracle Visual Builder Ankur Jain 2021-03-26 Build
web and mobile apps quickly with Oracle Visual Builder and delve into real-time
end-to-end use cases, exploring best practices, recommendations, security, and
debugging techniques Key Features Execute various real-time use cases and develop
web and mobile applications quickly Enhance your skills by extending Oracle and
non-Oracle SaaS applications using VB Gain the knowledge needed to take on
projects directly and work independently Book Description Organizations are moving
their applications, data, and processes to the cloud to reduce application costs,
effort, and maintenance. However, adopting new technology poses challenges for
developers, solutions architects, and designers due to a lack of knowledge and
appropriate practical training resources. This book helps you get to grips with
Oracle Visual Builder (VB) and enables you to quickly develop web and mobile
applications and deploy them to production without hassle. This book will provide
you with a solid understanding of VB so that you can adopt it at a faster pace and
start building applications right away. After working with real-time examples to
learn about VB, you'll discover how to design, develop, and deploy web and mobile
applications quickly. You'll cover all the VB components in-depth, including web
and mobile application development, business objects, and service connections. In
order to use all these components, you'll also explore best practices, security,
and recommendations, which are well explained within the chapters. Finally, this
book will help you gain the knowledge you need to enhance the performance of an
application before deploying it to production. By the end of this book, you will
be able to work independently and deploy your VB applications efficiently and with
confidence. What you will learn Get started with VB and explore its architecture
and basic building blocks Gain a clear understanding of business objects and learn
how to manage them Create service connections to connect to the external API and
Oracle SaaS Build web and mobile apps and run them on various devices Develop
Oracle Cloud and non-Oracle SaaS app extensions Get to grips with data and
application security using practical examples Explore best practices along with
troubleshooting and debugging mechanisms Connect your VB application with VBS for
application versioning using Git Who this book is for This book is for IT
professionals working with UI technologies to develop web and mobile applications
for various industries. Developers and UI designers who want to understand how to
use VB, develop scalable web and mobile applications using drag-and-drop features,
and design applications in a better way with the help of real-time example apps
and code samples will find this book helpful. Prior experience in any UI
technology, JavaScript, and REST APIs will be useful.
Network World 2002-11-25 For more than 20 years, Network World has been the
premier provider of information, intelligence and insight for network and IT
executives responsible for the digital nervous systems of large organizations.
Readers are responsible for designing, implementing and managing the voice, data
and video systems their companies use to support everything from business critical
applications to employee collaboration and electronic commerce.
Mobile Computing and Wireless Networks: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association, Information Resources 2015-09-30 We live in a
wireless society, one where convenience and accessibility determine the efficacy
of the latest electronic gadgets and mobile devices. Making the most of these
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technologies—and ensuring their security against potential attackers—requires
increased diligence in mobile technology research and development. Mobile
Computing and Wireless Networks: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications
brings together a comprehensive range of voices and research in the area of mobile
and wireless technologies, exploring the successes and failures, advantages and
drawbacks, and benefits and limitations of the technology. With applications in a
plethora of different research and topic areas, this multi-volume reference work
benefits researchers, service providers, end-users, and information technology
professionals. This four-volume reference work includes a diverse array of
chapters and authors covering topics such as m-commerce, network ethics, mobile
agent systems, mobile learning, communications infrastructure, and applications in
fields such as business, healthcare, government, tourism, and more.
Computerworld 1999-03-08 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers worldwide.
Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-monthly
publication, focused conference series and custom research form the hub of the
world's largest global IT media network.
Developing Web Applications with Oracle ADF Essentials Sten E. Vesterli 2013-01-01
Developing Web Applications with Oracle ADF Essentials covers the basics of Oracle
ADF and then works through more complex topics such as debugging and logging
features and JAAS Security in JDeveloper as the reader gains more skills. This
book will follow a tutorial approach, using a practical example, with the content
and tasks getting harder throughout."Developing Web Applications with Oracle ADF
Essentials" is for you if you want to build modern, user-friendly web applications
for all kinds of data gathering, analysis, and presentations. You do not need to
know any advanced HTML or JavaScript programming. Business logic can be
implemented by adding Java code at well-defined hook points, so you do not need do
know advanced object-oriented programming-regular Java programming skills are
enough.
Beginning Oracle Application Express Rick Greenwald 2011-03-16 This book shows you
how to master Application Express to build effective web-based Oracle database
applications. The author provides hands-on, step-by-step guidance on the complete
development process, through creating, customizing, and extending the application.
In addition to presenting how to build a simple application, this guide also
details reporting and charting, themes and templates, and security. Additionally,
it demonstrates how to use packaged applications and how to work with multiple
applications. Data migration and integration with the Oracle environment is also
discussed.
Designing Enterprise Applications with the J2EE Platform Inderjeet Singh 2002
Following her widely acclaimedAutobiography of Red("A spellbinding achievement" -Susan Sontag), a new collection of poetry and prose that displays Anne Carson's
signature mixture of opposites--the classic and the modern, cinema and print,
narrative and verse. InMen in the Off Hours, Carson reinvents figures as diverse
as Oedipus, Emily Dickinson, and Audubon. She views the writings of Sappho, St.
Augustine, and Catullus through a modern lens. She sets up startling
juxtapositions (Lazarus among video paraphernalia; Virginia Woolf and Thucydides
discussing war). And in a final prose poem, she meditates on the recent death of
her mother. With its quiet, acute spirituality, its fearless wit and sensuality,
and its joyful understanding that "the fact of the matter for humans is
imperfection,"Men in the Off Hoursshows us "the most exciting poet writing in
English today" (Michael Ondaatje) at her best. From the Hardcover edition.
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InfoWorld 2002-11-25 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is
segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people,
companies, and projects.
Programming Android Zigurd Mednieks 2012 Presents instructions for creating
Android applications for mobile devices using Java.
Microsoft Manual of Style Microsoft Corporation 2012-01-15 Maximize the impact and
precision of your message! Now in its fourth edition, the Microsoft Manual of
Style provides essential guidance to content creators, journalists, technical
writers, editors, and everyone else who writes about computer technology. Direct
from the Editorial Style Board at Microsoft—you get a comprehensive glossary of
both general technology terms and those specific to Microsoft; clear, concise
usage and style guidelines with helpful examples and alternatives; guidance on
grammar, tone, and voice; and best practices for writing content for the web,
optimizing for accessibility, and communicating to a worldwide audience. Fully
updated and optimized for ease of use, the Microsoft Manual of Style is designed
to help you communicate clearly, consistently, and accurately about technical
topics—across a range of audiences and media.
Web Development with Node and Express Ethan Brown 2014-07 Learn how to build
dynamic web applications with Express, a key component of the Node/JavaScript
development stack. In this hands-on guide, author Ethan Brown teaches you the
fundamentals through the development of a fictional application that exposes a
public website and a RESTful API. You’ll also learn web architecture best
practices to help you build single-page, multi-page, and hybrid web apps with
Express. Express strikes a balance between a robust framework and no framework at
all, allowing you a free hand in your architecture choices. With this book,
frontend and backend engineers familiar with JavaScript will discover new ways of
looking at web development. Create webpage templating system for rendering dynamic
data Dive into request and response objects, middleware, and URL routing Simulate
a production environment for testing and development Focus on persistence with
document databases, particularly MongoDB Make your resources available to other
programs with RESTful APIs Build secure apps with authentication, authorization,
and HTTPS Integrate with social media, geolocation, and other third-party services
Implement a plan for launching and maintaining your app Learn critical debugging
skills This book covers Express 4.0.
The Developer's Guide to Oracle Web Application Server 3 Dennis Harvey 1998
Including problem-solving techniques and examples, a manual offers a hands-on
method to developing Internet applications compatible with Oracle's Web
Application Server, featuring extensive programming code demonstrating the use of
Oracle's development tools. Original. (Advanced).
Network World 2001-03-26 For more than 20 years, Network World has been the
premier provider of information, intelligence and insight for network and IT
executives responsible for the digital nervous systems of large organizations.
Readers are responsible for designing, implementing and managing the voice, data
and video systems their companies use to support everything from business critical
applications to employee collaboration and electronic commerce.
Oracle E-Business Suite Development & Extensibility Handbook Anil Passi 2009-09-21
Extend and Customize Oracle E-Business Suite Transform your Oracle E-Business
Suite infrastructure to suit enterprise requirements using the comprehensive
development methods in this Oracle Press guide. Oracle E-Business Suite
Development & Extensibility Handbook lays out each tool alongside reusable code
and step-by-step examples. Learn how to create multiorg objects, integrate Java
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and PL/SQL, design custom user interfaces, and use Oracle Application Framework
and Oracle Workflow. This detailed volume also explains how to work with Oracle
XML Gateway, publish dynamic business intelligence reports, and tune your
configuration. Manage an efficient development platform with Oracle Application
Object Library Develop concurrent programs, customized forms, and personalized
graphical user interfaces Securely share data between organizations Distribute
business communiqués through Oracle Reports and Oracle Business Intelligence
Publisher Develop Java extensions with Oracle JDeveloper and Oracle Application
Framework Capture and graphically map business processes using Oracle Workflow
Exchange data between applications via Oracle XML Gateway Change the appearance of
applications using Custom Look and Feel Integrate Oracle E-Business Suite with
service-oriented architecture using Oracle Applications Adapter On Demand
Advanced Web Services Athman Bouguettaya 2013-08-13 Web services and ServiceOriented Computing (SOC) have become thriving areas of academic research, joint
university/industry research projects, and novel IT products on the market. SOC is
the computing paradigm that uses Web services as building blocks for the
engineering of composite, distributed applications out of the reusable application
logic encapsulated by Web services. Web services could be considered the bestknown and most standardized technology in use today for distributed computing over
the Internet. This book is the second installment of a two-book collection
covering the state-of-the-art of both theoretical and practical aspects of Web
services and SOC research and deployments. Advanced Web Services specifically
focuses on advanced topics of Web services and SOC and covers topics including Web
services transactions, security and trust, Web service management, real-world case
studies, and novel perspectives and future directions. The editors present
foundational topics in the first book of the collection, Web Services Foundations
(Springer, 2013). Together, both books comprise approximately 1400 pages and are
the result of an enormous community effort that involved more than 100 authors,
comprising the world’s leading experts in this field.
Computerworld 2002-12-23 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been the
leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers worldwide.
Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twice-monthly
publication, focused conference series and custom research form the hub of the
world's largest global IT media network.
Information Systems Development Paul Beynon-Davies 2016-01-14 In this third
edition, the author has arranged the material in five major parts: context, tools,
techniques, methods, management and discipline. Within the parts, popular chapters
have been retained and updated to reflect modern developments in the area of
information systems development. A number of new chapters have been included on
topics such as object-oriented analysis and design methods, rapid applications
development and business process re-engineering. Each chapter contains a number of
case studies illustrating the frameworks, techniques and concepts discussed. A
number of exercises are also included to test the understanding of the material.
Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices Steven Feuerstein 2001-04-09 In this book, Steven
Feuerstein, widely recognized as one of the world's experts on the Oracle PL/SQL
language, distills his many years of programming, writing, and teaching about
PL/SQL into a set of PL/SQL language "best practices"--rules for writing code that
is readable, maintainable, and efficient. Too often, developers focus on simply
writing programs that run without errors--and ignore the impact of poorly written
code upon both system performance and their ability (and their colleagues'
ability) to maintain that code over time.Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices is a
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concise, easy-to-use reference to Feuerstein's recommendations for excellent
PL/SQL coding. It answers the kinds of questions PL/SQL developers most frequently
ask about their code: How should I format my code? What naming conventions, if
any, should I use? How can I write my packages so they can be more easily
maintained? What is the most efficient way to query information from the database?
How can I get all the developers on my team to handle errors the same way? The
book contains 120 best practices, divided by topic area. It's full of advice on
the program development process, coding style, writing SQL in PL/SQL, data
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structures, control structures, exception handling, program and package
construction, and built-in packages. It also contains a handy, pull-out quick
reference card. As a helpful supplement to the text, code examples demonstrating
each of the best practices are available on the O'Reilly web site.Oracle PL/SQL
Best Practices is intended as a companion to O'Reilly's larger Oracle PL/SQL
books. It's a compact, readable reference that you'll turn to again and again--a
book that no serious developer can afford to be without.
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